
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th August 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please note our last day at nursery will be Thursday 11th August. 

 

Our trip to Southend is on Friday 12th August, the cost is £10 per seat, all 

seats including the children are payable. 

Please note that as the nursery is closed on the day all children are to be 

accompanied by their parent and lunch will not be provided.  As the 

centre is closed there will be no charge for this day. 

 

Please ensure that you bring water for the coach ride as well as sun cream 

and sun hats. 

 

 Please arrive at the centre no later than 8:30am  

 We will leave Southend at 4.00pm (we cannot wait for latecomers) 

 Car seats are optional 

 We will arrange a meeting point for all parents once we get to 

Southend. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Friday.  
 

 

 

 


